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1 message

Girardi - DNR, Chris <chris.girardi@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 4, 2025 at 11:39 AM
To: Brandon Garrison <brandongarrison39@gmail.com>

Cc: Marcus Mortensen <mortensenmw@gmail.com>, Jared Ebert - DNR <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Hello,

Attached to this email is a pdf of a letter from the Division providing approval of an extension of the decision date for TR-2
for the Peat Mine, permit number M1994081.

A hard copy will not be sent unless requested. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
Thanks,
Chris Girardi

Environmental Protection Specialist
E w@

P: (720) 793-3041

COLORADO
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Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
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@ COLORADO
. w Division of Reclamation,

Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

August 4, 2025

Mr. Brandon Garrison

Mortensen’s Landscape & Irrigation, LLC
5868 Road 106 South

Alamosa, CO 81101

Re:  Approval of Extension Request of Decision Date for TR-2
Peat Mine, Permit No. M-1994-081

Mr. Garrison:

On July 7, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (“Division” or “DRMS”) received a
request for a Technical Revision (TR-2) for the Peat Mine, file no. M-1994-081, seeking to update the
mining plan to reflect existing site conditions and clarify the proposed activities as requested by DRMS.
The Division sent a Preliminary Adequacy Review Letter on July 25, 2025, and received a request to
extend the decision date for TR-2 from the Mortensen’s Landscape & Irrigation, LLC on August 4,
2025.

The Division hereby provides approval of an extension of the decision date to September 19, 2025.

Please be aware that the Division will recommend denial of the revision if outstanding adequacy issues
remain when the decision date arrives.

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (720) 793-3041, or by email at
chris.girardi@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Chris Girardi

Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS
Marcus Mortenson, Mortensen’s Landscape & Irrigation, LLC
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